
East Lawrence Neighborhood Association   
P.O. Box 442393 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
eastlawrence@yahoo.com 

                                                                               
 

January 11, 2007 
 
 
City Commission 
City Hall 
Lawrence, KS  66044 
 
 
Re: Krause SUP 
 
 
Dear Commission members: 
 
The East Lawrence Neighborhood Association sees that the obstacles concerning land use 
issues in the earlier Krause dining proposal have been surmounted and can now see no reason 
for this project to not move forward as the regulations state.  
 
We are wary of the precedent to the city and the neighborhood. The neighborhood wants to 
reserve the right to be a vital part of the approval process on future Special Use Permit requests 
within our neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phil Collison, President 
East Lawrence Neighborhood Association 
E-mail:  <eastlawrence@yahoo.com> 
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